
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Events coming up! 
February-23 
w/c 27th – Book Week 
Mon 27th – Bookbugs & DragonTales in 
school – books for sale afterschool  
March-23 
Thurs 2nd – Bag 2 School drop-off 
Thurs 2nd – World Book Day 
Thurs 2nd – World Book Day Quiz for Y6 at 
Wymondham High 
Thurs 2nd – Class 3 & 4 Girls Football at 
Goals 
Fri 3rd – Wooden spoons and Rainbow 
colour tracker due 
Mon 6th – Class 3 How Hill Meeting at 
3:10PM 
Tues 7th – Class 4 Netball at Wymondham 
College 
Thurs 16th  – Class 3 at Wreningham All 
Saints Church 
Weds 22nd to Fri 24th – Class 3 Residential 
to How Hill 
w/c 27th – Parents Evening Week 
Tues 28th – Years 1 & 2 Cricket Festival at 
Hethersett & Tas Valley Cricket Club 
Weds 29th – Class 3 Family Lunch 
Thurs 30th Class 3 Family Lunch  
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham All 
Saints Church  
Fri 31st – Last Day of Term 
April -23 
Mon 3rd to Mon 17th – Easter Break 
Tue 18th – Back to School 
 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Lukas, Poppy R Class 2: Oliver, Tristan  
Class 3: Frankie, James R Class 4: Bella, Woody 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Reading record update for the week 

13th – 19th Feb 2023: 
YR = 18% 31%  Y1 = 23% 11%   

Y2 = 20% 26%  Y3 = 25% -   

Y4 = 17% 29%  Y5 = 100% - Y6 = 100% - 

 

 

 
 

We hope that you and your families had a lovely half-
term break and enjoyed seeing those early signs of 
Spring starting to appear. 
 
It was a delight to see so many children come to school in 
either their Girl Guiding or Scouting club uniforms to 
celebrate World Thinking Day. The children looked very 
smart and were proud to show their badges. 
 

 
 

 Bag 2 School - A bag and flyer has been sent home this week for 

any donations of good quality men’s, ladies’ and children’s 

clothing, paired shoes, handbags, belts and accessories. 

There is no limit to the number of bags so please feel free to use 

your own as well. Bags can be handed in to the Mary Fairman 

room on Thursday 2nd March.  Thank you.  

Industrial Action on 1st March – 

we would like to reassure parents 

that the school is confident it will 

remain open on Wednesday 1st 

March when the next strike action 

is scheduled to take place. 

FOWS Tidy-up Day – thank you 

to those parents, family  

members and children who  

helped at the last tidy-up day. 

Your help is always greatly appreciated. 

The Love and Friendship Day 

afterschool Fayre held on Friday 

10th February raised just over £200. 

Thank you so much on behalf of the 

FOWS and school. 

Monday 27th February marks the start of Book Week. 
We are looking forward to welcoming Bookbugs and  
Dragon Tails back into the school on Monday. Children will 
receive a £1 Book Token and books will be on sale after- 
school in the Mary Fairman room when children can also 
choose their £1 book for free. 
 
The Scholastic Book club magazine has been sent home today.  If you wish to 
place an order for free delivery to school, please do so by 6th March. 
 
As per the flyer sent home before half-term, instead of dressing up,  
this year we are asking pupils to decorate a wooden spoon to 
celebrate World Book Day.  Please bring in your spoon(s) on  
Friday 3rd March and return the Rainbow Colour Tracker to  
Mrs Furness by Friday 3rdMarch.  
The spoons will be shared in a special celebration assembly next 
Friday. We can’t wait to see the children’s creations! 
 

 
 

 


